
Child Protection is a whole of community issue. Our most vulnerable families should not be 
exposed to profit based organisations that take the opportunity to make money off their 
disadvantage. The regulatory requirements and expertise required to ensure effective and 
efficient service delivery occurs for these people is essential. Privatising and creating 
competition is not what we keep children and young people safe from the horrors of abuse 
and neglect. Funding to effectively resource govt & non-govt providers is whats needed.  
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